
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Attached to this email is a document created called “Phase 1: Returning to Moorebank High School 

Student Handbook Q & A”. 

I understand that you have many questions about your child returning next week and what this will 

all look like. 

The document aims to answer your questions and hopefully alleviate some angst. 

We are all looking forward to your child returning on their scheduled day next week. 

In the meantime stay safe. 

Kind regards, 

Vally Grego Principal 

7.5.2020 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

CANTEEN FACILITIES DURING PHASE 1 RETURN TO SCHOOL 

As indicated in my last few correspondences to you, the canteen will be open to students on 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday commencing next week on 12/5/2020. 

There will be a revised menu and the canteen will be available to students on these days after period 

2 and after period 4 only. 

To ensure that we cater appropriately for students, it is strongly advised that students pre-order 

their lunch. 

A copy of the revised recess and lunch menu will be emailed to you shortly along with a copy of the 

pre-order form. Pre-order forms will be available each morning to the students. 

During this time there will be no prefect helpers at the canteen and strict hygiene practices have 

been put in place. 

We are also investigating having EFTPOS in the canteen, however, this will take some time to 

negotiate with the department and the bank. Please be patient with this one, but we are onto it. 

Kind regards, 

Vally Grego 

Principal 

7.5.2020 

 


